W.I.CM.
Winnipeg Inner City Missions
Of the Presbyterian Church in Canada

Mr. John Dick

John Dick Landscaping

470 Kingsford Ave.

Winnipeg MB.

R2G 0K2 November 5, 2007

Dear John
On behalf of the board of directors I wish to thank you, and your people for the wonderful job
they did at our new Place of Hope, transitional housing project here in Winnipeg.

We have received many compliments on how clean and neat the property looks now that the sod
has been laid down.

Not only does it enhance the look of our property but it also makes the neighborhood look better
and greener.

We wish to thank you also for going above and beyond to not only get the job finished in a
timely manner but for the additional work that was done.

We look forward to working with you again next year when we start planting the trees and doing
even more improvements.
Sincerely yours,
4.4
Glen McCoubrey

Chairman.
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